
Priory News 31st January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Our school choir travelled to London last Wednesday and joined 

another 8000 children to perform together, as part of the Young 

Voices. Following a rehearsal together in the afternoon, they      

performed to a large audience of proud parents and grandparents. 

They were incredible! The event itself is magnificent and provides 

such an awe-inspiring experience for children. We were so proud of 

all our children who took part—who sang and danced their hearts 

out. Well done to you all! You were amazing! 

Our Year 6 children have also been busy over the past two weeks—

they have taken part in Life Saving First aid workshops last week, 

working hard to learn the fundamental basics here. These are great 

life skills to have. This week, our Year 6 children have also complet-

ed their Bikeability training. The instructors commended the chil-

dren, sharing how much they enjoyed teaching them. Well done! 

As we approach the end of January, we are looking forward to our 

Chinese New Year lunch next week—to mark the Year of the Snake. 

We hope the children enjoy the lunch on Wednesday next week.  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

SH5 Class Assembly 5th February 

FOPJS Staff and Parents Quiz 

Night—BOOK NOW! 

7th February 

Year 3 Flag Fen Trip 10th February 

Safer Internet Day: 

Breck Foundation Workshops 

11th February 

Parents Evening Workshop with 

Breck Foundation  

11th February @ 6pm 

MD4 Class Assembly 12th February 

FOPJS Break the Rules Day 14th February 

Half-Term 18th—22nd February 

Year 5/6 Hockey Tournament 25th February 

Year 6 Measurement Programme 25th February 

Parents Evenings 25th and 26th February 

Pancake Day Lunch 4th March 

Year 3/4 Football Festival 4th March 

Parents Evenings 

Parents Evenings will be taking place on 25th and 26th 

February. Please book on for an appointment          

following the instructions in the letter sent home to-

day.  

Appointments go live on 10th February. 

Safer Internet Day—Breck Foundation—DON’T MISS THIS! 

We are pleased to be able to host the Breck Foundation in school on 

11th February as part of Safer Internet Day.  

There last visit was of great benefit to parents and children—

particularly in relation to keeping children safe online when gaming. 

There will be a workshop for parents on this day at 6pm. Please book a 

place using the link on the letter sent home today. 

Staffing 

We said a fond farewell to Mrs Wager today after 30 years of being a 

Teaching Assistant in our school. We wish her the very best for her retire-

ment. 

On Monday, we will be welcoming Mrs McColl to our office team.            

Mrs McColl will be covering for Mrs London while she is on maternity leave.  



The raffle will be drawn in assembly next week—on 7th February. 
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Next Week’s Lunch Menu:    


